
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 28th February 2025 

What has happened this week?  

RE—We re-enacted the story of Jesus walking into Jerusalem onto a path of palm leaves and looked at 

Palm Sunday crosses 

Physical Development … The children have begun to learn basic hockey skills  

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  This week we have used question words to orally rehearse 

questions and write them down as part of a shared writing session 

Mathematics…  We have worked on the days of the week and begun to look at time  

Phonics—We have revised all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words  

Understanding the World— The children have learnt lots about Space already! 

 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: This week we have looked at fairness and justice. Jesus being a shining  example of 

this.   

Work on the Wall: Alyssa for all the fascinating facts she shared about Space.  

Headteacher award: Amy for her kindness and positive attitude 

Prayer and Reflection week: Week commencing March 3rd. We will be walking to Stelling church on 

Friday 7th March in the morning. Please make sure children have warm clothes and muddy Monday 

gear in school for this  

You are welcome to join us for our Stay and Pray activity afternoon on Tuesday. The children will move 

round a number of activities in school during the afternoon and you can join them. We will then have 

Worship at 3pm.  


